
 

Weston & Sampson CMR, Inc. Acquired the Denis L. Maher Company 

February 15, 2023 
 
Weston & Sampson CMR, Inc. is pleased to announce we acquired the Denis L. Maher 
Company on January 6, 2023. 
 
Located in Sterling, Massachusetts, the Denis L. Maher Company is an industry-respected water 
well company providing clients with quality services including well drilling, well cleaning, well 
redevelopment, video inspection, and pump repairs. Denis L. Maher Company complements Weston 
& Samson CMR and allows us to expand our well drilling capabilities (currently in CT and NY) 
throughout New England. This acquisition also aligns with our Mission and Vision to enhance the 
natural environment and offer more capabilities to assist our valued clients with their water needs. 
We are excited to have them join our team. 
 
The Denis L. Maher name will continue as a division of Weston & Sampson CMR, Inc. All clients will 
receive the same great service with no change. If you have water well needs, or want more 
information, please contact Owen Murray at 508-254-7343. 
 
Link to original press release: 

https://www.westonandsampson.com/denis-l-maher-acquisition/ 


